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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

NOTICE OF ADOPTION 

MAR NOTICE NO. 2025-522.2 

Summary 

Amendment of ARM 37.40.830 pertaining to Hospice Reimbursement 

Previous Notice(s) and Hearing Information 

On April 25, 2025, the Department of Public Health and Human Services published MAR Notice 
No. 2025-522.1 pertaining to the public hearing on the proposed amendment of the above-
stated rule published in the 2025 Montana Administrative Register, Issue Number 8.   

A hearing was held on May 19, 2025. 

 

Final Rulemaking Action – The increase in hospice reimbursement rates will be applied 
retroactively to October 1, 2024.  Any decreases in hospice rates will not be applied 
retroactively and will be effective the day after publication of this adoption notice.  

AMEND AS PROPOSED 

The agency has amended the following rule as proposed: 

37.40.830 HOSPICE, REIMBURSEMENT 
 

Statement of Reasons 

No comments were received. 
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Contact 

Bailey Yuhas 
(406) 329-7913 
hhsadminrules@mt.gov 
Fax: (406) 444-9744 
 

Rule Reviewer 

Robert Lishman 

Approval 

Charles T. Brereton, Director 

Department of Public Health and Human Services 


